
















 

On January 10, 2023, a special batch of 12 students from the BCom, BAF, and BMS 
departments visited the Reserve Bank of India (RBI). This educational trip was organized to 
provide students with firsthand experience of central banking operations. During the visit, 
students were given a guided tour of the RBI’s facilities and had the opportunity to learn about 
its roles and functions in the economy. They gained insights into monetary policy, financial 
regulation, and the overall impact of the RBI on the financial system. 

The visit was highly informative and offered valuable practical knowledge, enhancing students' 
understanding of the banking sector and its significance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


